
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 10, 2022    Beijing, China 

 
ISU Statement 

Beijing 2022 Olympic Winter Games 
 
 
 
Referring to the recent media reports, relating to the Figure Skating Team Event, the International 

Skating Union cannot disclose any information about any possible Anti-Doping rule violation. This is in 

line with the ISU Anti-Doping Rules and IOC Anti-Doping Rules for Beijing 2022. 

 

The ISU will therefore not make further comments at this time. 

 


